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February 28, 2008 
 

DEAR COUNTY DIRECTORS OF SOCIAL SERVICES  
 
ATTENTION:   Work First Program Managers and Supervisors 
       Directors of Domestic Violence Agencies  

SUBJECT:   Re allocation of TANF-DV Funds 
The Division is the process of reallocating the TANF-DV funds for this fiscal year. Due to 
your efforts last year, over $106,000 was reallocated.  Our goal is to maximize the usage of 
these funds therefore, we are asking all counties review the remaining balance of their 
TANF-DV funds and complete the attached questionnaire. Timely return of each 
questionnaire will assist in expediting the reallocation process.    
 
Your immediate attention in this matter will be greatly appreciated.  Please complete and 
return this form to Glorina Y. Stallworth, TANF/DV Coordinator by Friday, March 7, 2008. 
All questions should be addressed to Glorina Stallworth at (919) 733-2279, fax (919) 733-
4756, or via email at glorina.stallworth@ncmail.net.  Thank you for your work in supporting 
children and families who have been impacted by domestic violence. 
 
       

Sincerely, 

 
Charisse S. Johnson Chief 
Family Support and Child Welfare Services  
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